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Comments: Wanted to

Make comment regarding the proposed new trail in the Hayden Creek area.  Currently that area  has 1 trail head

available to riders there, Hells Canyon.  It provides access to a much larger area for riding and provides access

to the cda river area for many of us.  That 1 access takes a beating and essentially becomes a bike highway in

and back for a much larger riding are.  I'd like to suggest adding the proposed trail in that area, would provide a

safer loop route.  It's close enough to town to help alleviate traffic on Canfield and would greatly alleviate stress

on Hells Canyon.  It would greatly improve the riding experience in that area.  Thank you


